CPA

Practice **Advisor**

Hello. It looks like you're using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

The CPA Firm Management Advisor newsletter, which is traditionally sent every Wednesday, will not be published on Christmas Day or New Year's Day.

All other newsletters produced by CPA Practice Advisor will continue as scheduled.

CPA Practice Advisor's newsletters include:

- CPA Tax & Compliance Advisor Mondays
- CPA Small Business Advisor Tuesdays
- CPA Firm Management Advisor Wednesdays
- CPA Accounting & Audit Advisor Thursdays
- CPA Payroll Advisor Fridays

To find out more about each of the newsletters and to subscribe, please visit www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/reg/newsletter/display.

CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy (NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE Sponsors.

Hello. It looks like you're using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us